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April 11, 2022 
 
Mr. Jason E. Kern  
President, APCO International 
 
Mr. Derek Poarch 
Executive Director & CEO 
APCO International 
1426 Prince Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314 

Dear Mr. Kern and Mr. Poarch: 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, membership community, and staff of The Monitoring Association 
(TMA), it is with great joy that we extend our best wishes to APCO International, its leadership, and its 
members as you join together in celebration of National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week. The TMA 
community is deeply grateful to your organization and your members for the work YOU do to make our 
world more safe and secure. 

We recognize the unique set of professional demands in terms of knowledge, skills, and abilities that are 
required to meet the requirements of the many critical roles fulfilled by your members. We join in 
applauding their excellence. 

Once again, we send our best wishes to you, your staff, and your members for a festive and memorable 
celebration. 

Sincerely. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Morgan Hertel 
President 
The Monitoring Association (TMA) 

 
Celia T. Besore 
CEO 
The Monitoring Association 
703-660-4913 
 


